
DATE: 

TO: 

RE: 

July 22, 2022 

Depot Network 

Attempt to Return Large Quantity of Suspicious Containers 

Attention Depot Operators and Staff, 

The Beverage Container Management Board (“BCMB”) has been informed that on July 18, 2022, 
a lone male driving a black truck with license plate CHH 2981 attempted to return 
approximately 5000 PET 0 – 1 Litre containers to the Green Bottle Depot Harvest Hills in 
Edmonton. The containers all appeared to be unfilled. The customer refused to provide any 
contact information and left some containers at the depot.  

This notice is to make depots aware of this occurrence in the event that this customer attempts 
to return these containers to another depot, particularly in the Edmonton area. Should this man 
visit your depot with these containers, please follow the CVR process. Please do not provide a 
refund for these containers, however they may be accepted as non-deposit bearing material to be 
recycled appropriately. 

Should you have any questions, please contact a Compliance Officer at compliance@bcmb.ab.ca. 
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